
From: kpandula@comcast.net
To: Council, City
Subject: Safe storage ordinance
Date: Thursday, September 9, 2021 5:05:53 PM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Be cautious
of opening attachments and clicking on links.

Dear Palo Alto Mayor and Councilmembers,
 
Thank you for passing a safe storage ordinance. As a survivor of gun violence, I am personally very
grateful for your courage to take this important step towards keeping the residents of Palo Alto safe.
You are helping keep all Bay Area residents safer from gun violence because unlocked, stolen
firearms are often sold on the street and used to perpetuate further crimes.
 
Gratefully,
Karen Pandula
Founder, Silicon Valley Alliance for Gun Safety
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From: BradySantaClara Chapter
To: Council, City
Subject: Congratulations on enacting Safe Storage in your community
Date: Thursday, September 9, 2021 2:58:27 PM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Be cautious
of opening attachments and clicking on links.

Dear Palo Alto Mayor and Councilmembers:

You just did what you felt was the right thing to do, and I'm grateful you  
felt that way.  May your action have a butterfly effect all across our nation.

Sincerely,
Don Veith
Chair, Santa Clara County Chapter of Brady United
Silicon Valley Alliance for Gun Safety
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